

POLICE DEPARTMENT COUNTY OF KAUAI

3990 KAANA STREET, SUITE 200 LIHUE, HAWAII 96766-1268 TELEPHONE (808) 241-1600 FAX (808) 241-1604 www.kauaipd.org



DARRYL D. PERRY Chief of Police dperry@kauni.gov

MICHAEL M. CONTRADES Executive Chief of Police mcontrades@kauai.gov

NADINE K. NAKAMURA Managing Director

July 23, 2014

4465 Aku Rd Hanalei, HI 96714

Re: Formal Complaint Filed Against Officer Clayton Okamoto

Dear Mr. Goold:

An administrative investigation was initiated after the Kauai Police Department received your formal complaint that was filed on September 10, 2014. Your complaint alleged Officer Clayton Okamoto was unprofessional, overbearing, and mistreated you during your interaction on September 9, 2014.

The investigation was completed and submitted for administrative review. After a full review of the investigation, I found that there was insufficient evidence to sustain that any act of misconduct occurred relative to your complaint. Therefore, no disciplinary action will be imposed.

This officially concludes the Kauai Police Department's administrative investigation into your formal complaint.

Sincerely,

DARRILD. PERRI

Chief of Police

cc: Office of Professional Standards, Kauai Police Department